Sent: 04 July 2014 14:29
To: Caraline Hill
Cc Planning

Subject: Assembly House 2014/3394/L _

I support the proposal for hotel use here on the upper floors as 1 feel this would be an asset and help to
improve the status of Kentish Town. The details can be left to the applicant and planners to agree though it
would be interesling to see the final proposals. | would not favour months of argument and disuse leading to
a repeat of The Castle and Pizza Express situations which harm the area.

Regards

Robert A Livock



